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Message 

From: Swain, Charles [Charles.Swain@sew.com.au] 
Sent: 14/01/2025 10:14:20 AM 
To: Lloyd, Tim [Tim.Lloyd@sew.com.au]; Ramamurthy, Prerna [Prerna.Ramamurthy@sew.com.au] 
Subject: Landslide at Viewpoint Rd, McCrae 

Importance: High 
Flag: Follow up 

Hi Tim and Prerna, 

Over the last 10 days we have been working with the customers and Morn Pen Council to investigate the source of water 
coming out of the ground at multiple locations that has caused a land slip at 10 Viewpoint Rd, McCrae. This included leak 
detection of the whole area, review of pressure and flow data from trends at the zone pump station and water quality 
sampling of 3 of the points where water has been surfacing. We have yet to conclude these investigations, as further leak 
detection is currently being undertaken further north, however at this stage our investigations are concluding that the 
water is not from the SEW Water Network. 

We did identify 2 leaks across the highway which have now been repaired but these were overflowing into the stormwater 
drain and not going into the ground. Once our investigations have been concluded I will be preparing a summary report of 
our activities and findings. 

Here is a link to the news article: 

House falls down cliff on Mornington Peninsula 

Let me know if you require further information. Also, do you want me to Share with comms and our stakeholder team? 

Thanks, 

Charles Swain 
Water Maintenance Manager 
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South East Water proudly admowledges the Traditional Owners of the land on which we work and I ive, and pay respect to their 
Elders past present and emerging. We acknowledge their songlines, cultural lore and onntin ui ng connection to the land and 
water. We recognise and value the rich cultural heritage and ongoing contributions of Aboriginal people and communities to 
our society in Victoria. 
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